
17/11/2018 

MRS Pamela OBrien 
11 LaPerouse ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
pamelamobrien@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am opposed to this development as I believe it is too big a development on such as small site 
within such a residential area. This is very disappointing for a new council. 

Sent: 17/11/2018 2:18:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


